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I-275 Interchange Improvement southbound exit ramp to 22nd Avenue South 437040-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits I-275

southbound Exit
Ramp to 22nd
Avenue S

Project Start June 2019
City St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road I-275
Estimated
Completion

Early 2020

Contractor Cone and
Graham, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Michael Lenhart, P.E.
  727-575-8300
  Michael.Lenhart@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED ON 12/16/19
This project widening the I-275 southbound exit ramp to 22nd
Avenue South in St. Petersburg.

The existing I-275 single-lane ramp will be widened to three lanes
to accommodate dual right-turns onto 22nd Avenue South.

Construction is expected to finish in early 2020.


